Division 6 October Newsletter
Dear Parents/Guardians:

Welcome to October! We are finishing up our unit on Friendship over the next few weeks. We have done some interesting science experiments over the past month. We are taking a look at force and motion. We have been investigating contact force (push/pull from an applied force, friction, or air pressure) and at-a-distance force (push/pull from gravitational or magnetic force)
Please look for a Progress Report to be sent home the week of Oct. 15 - 18. Please sign the report and return it to school as soon as possible. If you would like a copy to keep, please let me know and I will make one for you.

Please note some important dates in October


-Thursday, Oct. 3 – Terry Fox Run


-Wednesday, Oct. 9 – Photo Retakes


-Thursday, Oct. 10 – School Wide Hike


-Monday, Oct. 14 – Thanksgiving Holiday


-Friday, Oct. 18 – Pumpkin Patch Field Trip

-Friday, Oct. 25 – Professional Development Day

-Thursday, Oct. 31 – Halloween
As a mid-term celebration, all the grade two students will be going on a field trip to Petey’s Pumpkin Patch on Friday, October 18. Each student should bring a labelled cloth bag or other strong reusable bag for his/her pumpkin. Please dress for the weather, as we will be going rain or shine. Please sign the attached permission slip and send it to school with the $12 admission fee. We will also be going on a School Wide Hike to Peach Creek on Thursday, October 10. Please sign the attached permission slip and include the $1 fee. This trip will also happen rain or shine, so dress accordingly.
I am sending home the October Lucky Scholastic Book order. The book orders are due back on Friday, Oct. 11.

Mrs. J. Simon

Division 6
